
Service Agreements

Outlines the terms
under which one party

provides services to
another.

Supply Agreements

Sets out the terms for
the supply of goods or

services between a
supplier and a buyer.

Confidentiality
Agreements (NDAs)

 Ensures that sensitive
information shared

between parties remains
confidential.

Partnership
Agreements

 Governs the
relationship, roles,

and responsibilities of
partners in a business

partnership. A LLP
agreement is similar

and is used for a
limited liability

partnership.

Shareholders’
Agreements

 Regulates the rights
and obligations of
shareholders in a

company.

Franchise Agreements

 Allows one party (the
franchisee) to operate a

business under the
branding and systems of
another (the franchisor).

Distribution
Agreements

 Authorises a
distributor to sell

products on behalf of
a supplier.

Agency Agreements

 Establishes terms for
one party (the agent)

to act on behalf of
another (the principal).

Joint Venture
Agreements

 Details the terms of a
collaboration between
two or more parties to

achieve a specific
business goal.

Licensing
Agreements

 Grants a licensee the
rights to use

intellectual property
owned by the licensor.

Loan Agreements

Outlines the terms for
borrowing money

between a lender and a
borrower.

Sales Agreements

 Documents the sale and
purchase terms of goods

or assets.

Terms and Conditions

 Sets out the rules and
regulations under
which a business

operates or sells its
goods/services.

Outsourcing
Agreements

 Covers the transfer of
specific business

processes or services
to a third party.

Subcontractor
Agreements

 Details the terms under
which a subcontractor

provides services or
completes work for a

contractor.

Share Purchase
Agreement

Details the sale and
purchase of company

shares.

Getting your contracts ready for 2025: 
Which should you consider?


